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16th of March 2021 
 
LFPCN0010321SIC 
Product Change Notification for Littelfuse Silicon Carbide MOSFET, EOL 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify you the termination of our SiC MOSFET LSIC1MO170E1000. 
 
Changes: 

 Affected Part Number Replacement 

Part designation LSIC1MO170E1000 LSIC1MO170E0750 
*check datasheet for details 

 
Please note this change impacts the above-mentioned product only. The new part  
LSIC1MO170E0750 will start production in January the 1st 2021. Its function is very similar to 
obsoleted part LSIC1MO170E1000. 
 
Qualification details are available upon request and samples for LSIC1MO170E0750 are available.  
 
Please contact your Regional Sales representative of Field Application Engineer for any inquiry. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Francois Perraud 
FPerraud@Littelfuse.com 
Product Marketing Manager, SiC 
Littelfuse, Inc. 

 


